
AP	Literature	Practice	Test	Information	
	
The	AP	Literature	exam	is	fast	approaching:	May	3rd.		In	order	to	be	prepared	for	
this	exam,	both	Mr.	Stroud	and	Mrs.	Bowen	will	provide	full	AP	Literature	Practice	
tests	for	all	the	students	who	took	English	IV	in	the	Fall.		Students	who	are	currently	
taking	English	IV	AP	may	fill	this	out	(but	it	is	not	necessary).			
	
All	fall	students	should	sign	up	for	one	AP	Literature	AP	test.		
All	practice	tests	will	encompass	the	multiple	choice	and	the	three	essays	(Prose,	
Verse	and	Open-	Ended).			
There	is	only	one	version	of	the	AP	Literature	Practice	test	on	April	8	and	22,	so	
please	only	sign	up	for	one	date.	As	for	April	29,	there	will	be	an	additional	version	
for	those	who	have	already	taken	the	test	previously.	
	
The	times	will	be:	
	

Saturday,	April	8th	from	9:00	a.m.-	12:15	p.m.	(room	1630)	
Saturday,	April	22nd	from	9:00	a.m.-	12:15	p.m.	(room	1630)	
Saturday,	April	29th	from	9:00	a.m.	-	12:15	p.m.	(room	1630)	

	
	
Please	sign	in	using	your	LISD	account.	
	
To	sign	up	please	go	to	this	website:	
	
http://tinyurl.com/APLiterature2017	
	
Thanks,	
	
Benjamin	Stroud	


